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December 23, 2022 

Wellington County has declared a Significant Weather Event 

WELLINGTON COUNTY – The County of Wellington has declared a Significant Weather Event 
due to the considerable snowfall and blowing snow. Travel is not recommended. If you do 
travel, do so at your own risk and exercise extreme caution. The County will deploy snow 
removal resources when it is deemed practical and safe to do so.  

What is a Significant Weather Event? 

A municipality can declare a Significant Weather Event when a weather hazard is approaching 
or occurring and has the potential to pose a significant danger to users of roads. This will allow 
County operations additional time to address the significant weather event and remain in-
compliance with the Minimum Maintenance Standards regulation (Ontario Regulation 239/02 
as amended). 

County staff are closely monitoring the weather and will provide updates on Facebook, Twitter, 
and our website.  

-30- 

Media Contact: 
Don Kudo, County Engineer 
T 519.837.2600 x 2280 
E donk@wellington.ca 
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https://www.facebook.com/wellingtoncounty
https://twitter.com/wellingtncounty
http://ow.ly/mvSw50MaOn3
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